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Dear Parents,

“Technology is just a tool. In terms of getting pupils to work together and motivating them, the teacher is the most important” Bill Gates

Happy New School Year to all concerned, we are thrilled to be back and it has been a great week here at Gomeldon Primary. Thank you for preparing our pupils so well, they have been eager and enthusiastic and appear to be enjoying school life.

A special well done to our latest cohort in Ash Class, Wow, they have been amazing! and to several new pupils who have joined us in other classes.
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – All pupils for being brilliant

Oak - Cedric and Noah for a terrific first week

Beech - Alice for her reading

Chestnut – Henry and Solly for adapting to their new school so well

Sycamore - Tom for a fantastic start to Year 6

Congratulations

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Strong on the safe delivery of a baby boy during the holidays – we wish them all well.

Hot Lunches

Due to transportation and procurement issues HC3S has advised us that the meat option for Monday 13th September will now be chicken fillet and not sausages.

This will continue to be a potential issue and meals will be subject to change at short notice.

Bookfair

We shall be holding a Book Fair in the school hall during the last week of September, an ideal opportunity for early Christmas shopping! More details to follow.

Headlice

We have received reports that headlice are among us. Please can you check household hair and treat if necessary- Thank you.

Pupil Safety

Please park safely and courteously when near the campus avoiding the Zig-Zag markings and cones and make sure that your children are supervised closely in and around the campus at all times.
Newsletter (information for new parents)
A weekly newsletter is produced on Fridays. This is posted on the website www.gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk  It is possible to subscribe to the newsletter on the site which can then be emailed to you or there are instructions on how to receive the newsletter by the school app.
Paddy Macey and team.


